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HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Dear parents 

We have had a wonderful end to our term, the children have really enjoyed their Easter activities starting with a 

delightful Easter service at Church. Our thanks go to Liz Brown for their input with singing Easter songs and for 

Revd Zoe’s thoughtful Easter story, thoughts and prayers. They have also been busy making Easter cards and 

joining in Easter hunts.  

The Friends of School did an amazing job of organising our Easter afternoon. The Easter raffle was a huge suc-

cess and many thanks to them for collecting such wonderful prizes. Our thanks also go to all the parents, friends 

and family who supported this with the purchase of tickets, making or buying of cakes, providing tombola prizes or 

winning them. We can’t all win, but the money raised will go to make a difference for the children in school. It is 

fantastic to have such an active Friends of School, we are always very grateful for them and all they do.  

The potatoes have been chitted and planted ready to grow for the Potato competition for the Newport Show. They 

have the bonus of some manure. A gift from one of our children who happens to live on a farm- this could be the 

winning addition.  

Well done to all the children who have walked, cycled or scooted to school during the last two weeks in response 

to The Big Walk or Wheel. It is a great opportunity to remind children about staying fit and healthy, they can contin-

ue to use their scooters and bikes or walk after the holidays if they wish. You may have noticed that the Communi-

ty Police were near school last week checking the speed of vehicles close to our school. Please be aware of your 

speed in order to keep everyone safe and remember to use the village hall parking facilities as it lessens conges-

tion around school. 

 

Have a super Easter and an enjoyable holiday.  

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

We would like to wish Miss Green all the very best as she moves 

to her next work placement. All the very best with your teaching 

career. We shall miss you! 

SPRING TERM ATTENDANCE 

14 children had 100% attendance, well done! 

let’s aim for a great attendance in the  coming term.  



 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR 

THE DIARY 

 

 

Friday 31st March—Break up for the Easter 

Sunday 2nd April—Messy Church  

(3-5pm at St. Andrews’s Church) 

Return to school Monday 17th April 

19th April—Year 1 Forest School 

26th April—Reception Forest School 

 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

DURING THE EASTER 

 

This Week’s Winning Team 

is 

Messy Church, Sunday 2nd April 
from 3pm to 5pm with Easter Arts and 

Crafts and dinner  

Congratulations on your swimming 

achievements. 

 

again, well done! 

EASTER HUNT 

Thanks to Friends of School  

and Mrs Evans for putting on 

this fun activity for the children, 

They had a great time. 





The Next forest 

school will be for 

the Year 1 children  

on Wednesday 

19th April. 



 

Class 1 Star 

 

After a short but eventful half term we have reached the Easter holidays! We have 

absolutely loved all the Flipped Learning homework you have sent in; we have really 

enjoyed looking at them all and you have taught us a lot! The children have enjoyed 

presenting their work to the class and sharing what they have learned with their friends. 

Thank you all very much for all your hard work. 

We have been learning about the Easter story this week and the children have been 

using their sounds really well to write about it. They all seemed to enjoy our visit to the 

church for our Easter service and recited their poem and sang beautifully. 

In Maths Reception have been 

learning about sorting, and how 

you can sort the same group of 

objects by different criteria. This 

was tricky at first, but they have 

really grasped it now. We have 

looked at odd blocks and even 

tops this week too. 

Year One have been grouping objects into tens and counting in multiples of ten- tricky 

stuff! 

The children will be bringing home Easter cards today, we hope you like them! 

Have a fantastic Easter break and we will see you after the holidays!  

Rewarded for working super 

hard to blend sounds together 

to read words. 



 

Rewarded for being kind and thoughtful to 

all her friends. 

Class 2 Star 

It has been another busy term and the children have worked incredibly hard! 

The children have created some amazing flipped learning about our school and Church 

Aston. We have learnt so much from their research. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Design and Technology, the children made their own dips. They cut up their 

ingredients, mixed them all together and taste tested their dip and thought about any 

changes they would make. We hope you enjoyed taste testing their dips at home too! 

 

 

 

Have a Wonderful 
Easter break and we 
will look forward to see 
you after the holidays!  



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

SILVER 

GOLD 


